2022.10.18.  
The vaccination centre of the Clinical Center of the UP is moving!
We would like to inform you that the vaccination centre of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs will move from the premises at 2 Rákóczi Road Pécs 7623, to the building of the Dental and Oral Surgery Clinic at 5 Dischka Győző street Pécs 7621.
The COVID-19 vaccines will be available at the new location from 21st October 2022 as follows:
· opening hours: Tuesdays and Fridays from 09:00 to 19:00
· e-mail: covidoltas@pte.hu
· telephone +36-30/165-5108, available on working days from Monday to Thursday from 08:00 to 16:00 and on Fridays from 08:00 to 13:30
· No appointment necessary.
